

Knit Together Ministry

(formerly Prayer Shawl and baby blanket ministry)

If you can knit or crochet, come and join us for this prayerful, inspiring and fun ministry! Even if you don't know how to knit or crochet, we will teach you. We are knitting baby blankets for infants at church and the Madisonville Birthing Center, prayer shawls and lap robes, hats and scarves for the homeless, and any other projects that come long. We have great fellowship time and would love to have you join the group.

If you know of someone who is need of receiving a prayer shawl, or can't make it to the meetings but would like to knit/crochet at home please contact Sally Thierbach at 774-4532 or email: sthierbach@gmail.com.

If you would like to donate \$15 toward making a shawl or baby blanket you may designate your gift by writing "Knit Together Ministry" on the memo line of your check.

Meets the SECOND THURSDAY of every month! 10:00 AM - NOON